M

Colin Douthwaite

Object

From:

Louise Slater [louise@wombleton.wanadoo.co.uk]

Sent:

18 September 2013 15:32

To:

Development Management

Subject:

11/00872/FUL and 13/00920/LBC Mrs B Marshall The Plough Wombleton

Importance:

High

KK 19/9/13

ALE DM

Mrs M L Slater, Parish Clerk.

Ryecroft, Main Street,

Wombleton, North Yorkshire.

YO62 7RX.

DEVELOPMENT

19 SEP 2013

Tel 01751 432272.

MANAGEMENT Email louise@wombleton.wanadoo.co.uk

FAO Karen Hood, Senior Technical Officer. Ryedale District Council, Ryedale House, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 7HH.

18th September 2013

Dear Sirs, 7 3/00919/Fw

Re Application 11/00872/FUL Mrs B Marshall, Installation of 2 no. kitchen extract ventilation system cowls on south facing roof slope and addition of coping stones to front curtilage wall (retrospective application) at the Plough Inn, Main Street, Wombleton and Application no 13/00920/LBC Installation of 2 no. kitchen extract ventilation system cowls on south facing roof slope, addition of coping stones to front curtilage wall and laying of York stone paving to front seating area at The Plough Inn, Main Street, Wombleton.

I refer to the my letter dated 6th September in relation to the above applications. It has been pointed out to me that paragraph two in relation to retrospective applications is potentially ambiguous. Can I please make clear that it is intended to read that the Council is unhappy not for the first time. It did not intend to imply that this particular applicant has previously made a retrospective application as this is not the case.